
May 15, 2020 
 
Dear church family, 
 
Thank you for the many who have already emailed me with a desire to serve the community this 
Saturday. We have had some changes today concerning our work site. The work at Auburn Hills 
tomorrow has been delayed. We do still have a work site needed for tomorrow at the home of Maxine 
Sharrock, a member of First Presbyterian Church. If you are able to join us, we will meet at 9 a.m. 
tomorrow (Saturday, May 16) to go assist at her home. 
 
Lunch will be provided for the work crew. 
 
Additionally, you can find an updated list for tangible needs for the Auburn Hills community 
at www.cpcchatt.org/relief. Covenant Presbyterian Church is storing these items until we are able to 
deliver them to completed/restored homes. 
 
In Jesus, 
Jake Bennett, Executive Pastor 
 
 


